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Each Day we now have three meetings with my year group and 
teacher on google meet, resources for the lessons are also 
posted on google classroom. I think having the meetings with 
the teacher really helps with the tasks that we have to do and 
gives me confidence when doing independent learning. It is 
also good to hear questions that others in my class have and it 
gives us a chance to see and hear from each other as I miss 
being with my friends. It is good knowing the structure for the 
day and keeps me on track. Uploading my work to google 
classroom is easy. I can do this myself using the App on my 
phone and the teacher also comments on my work, which is 
good.  
 

 


